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August 12, 2015 
 
Via e-mail 
 
Ms. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary, NYS Public Service Commission 
Agency Building #3 
Empire State Plaza 12223-1350 
 

Re: Case 14-M-0094 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to consider a Clean 
Energy Fund 
 
Initial Comments on the 6/25/15 Clean Energy Fund Supplement from the New York 
Geothermal Energy Organization (NY-GEO)  
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

NY-GEO respectfully submits the attached comments on NYSERDA’s June 25, 2015 Clean Energy Fund 
Supplement. 
 

The New York Geothermal Energy Organization (NY-GEO) writes as a party to the Clean Energy Fund 
proceeding.  We are a non-profit organization representing geothermal heat pump (GHP) installers, 
manufacturers, distributors and industry participants from throughout New York State.  The Long Island 
Geothermal Energy Organization (LI-GEO) has joined us in formulating these comments 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Bill Nowak 
Executive Director, NY-GEO 
518-3136-GEO 
nygeoinfo@gmail.com 
 
 

 


